Open Letter

24 June 2018

Dear Hon Minister Roger Cook.

RE The Perth Vaccine Billboard

I have made this an open letter because you have previously refused to see myself and other concerned citizens about vaccination policies.

I am writing to you on behalf of the concerned community to request that you explain why you are supporting the removal of a billboard that simply asks - "What is in a Vaccine?" This question is fundamental to human health and it is every person's right to decide what they inject into their bodies in the name of 'health'.

The community requests that all vaccines remain a choice (as it always has been throughout our history) and yet our voice is being drowned out by a media that presents this as "antivaccination". This is false and misleading information and politicians are liable if they make policy on false information that can harm human health.

Please see the open letter below that I have sent to Cathy O'Leary who continues to dismiss the community's concerns by using abusive and derogatory terms to attack the messenger. The information I have provided to you below is published and approved by the University of Wollongong and many other international academics.

I would like to meet with you to discuss the scientific arguments against the mandatory vaccination policies that you are planning to implement in WA.

Please let me know if you can give me some of your time to discuss the harm that vaccines are causing in the population and the science that does not support the mandating of 16 vaccines in the Australian population.

The community is also requesting that you provide a valid reason why you are supporting the removal of a billboard that asks "what is in a vaccine?" The suppression of this scientific debate is a risk to public health and your actions in allowing this billboard to be removed are condoning the suppression of this debate.

I look forward to your prompt response.

Kind regards,

Judy Wilyman PhD